
December 3, 1999 

Thomas Kent 
Fall Field Reports Editor 
211 Richards St. 
lowa City, IA 52246 

Dear Tom: 

Great to see you yesterday at Little Wall Lake. | know this report will 
be a day or two late, but Reid just got home with his Yellow-billed Loon 
slides and we wanted to include the best three he got. Hopefully, if the 
bird stays around awhile, others (including Reid) might be able to get 
some better pictures. 

Good Birding! 

sincerely, 

( , om 
Pam Allen 
1601 Pleasant Street 
West Des Moines, IA 50265-2331


